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News & Announcements: 
v Upcoming additions to Foothill GE: The following courses were approved on December 5th for Foothill 

GE for 2018-19: 
 Area I—Humanities: CRWR 25A, ENGL 37, HUMN 7H 
 
v New Course Proposals: The following proposal was presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author if you have questions or comments. 
 ENGL - Literature of Protest in America       K. Escamilla 
 
v Certificate of Achievement: CCC approved the application for the Interventional Pulmonology Certificate 

of Achievement on December 5th, which will be sent to the FHDA Board of Trustees for approval at an 
upcoming meeting. 

 
v Stand Alone Form Revision Approved: CCC approved revisions to our local Stand Alone Approval 

Request form on December 5th. The new form is now available on the CCC website. As with all of our local 
forms, please ensure you’re using the current version by downloading a fresh copy every time! 

 
v College Level Examination Program (CLEP): At the December 5th CCC meeting, Bernie Day provided 

an introduction to CLEP, a program run by the College Board in which students receive credit by exam. 
Currently, Foothill awards CLEP credit through a pass-along process for CSU GE, in which students are 
able to use CLEP to satisfy certain CSU GE requirements but do not receive credit for a specific Foothill 
course. Aside from this, Foothill has no local policy related to CLEP. Moving forward, discussion will 
continue at CCC to determine if additional local policies should be implemented. If you have any feedback 
regarding CLEP or are interested in learning more, please contact your CCC Reps. 

 

Reminders: 
v Upcoming Curriculum Deadlines: 

• Thursday, February 1st: Deadline to submit curriculum (program) sheets for 2018-19 in C3MS (must be 
in "Instruction/Review1" status by this date) 

• Thursday, February 15th: Deadline to submit local GE applications for 2018-19 to Mary (applications 
need to be approved by the Division CC) 

 
 

Have a Fantastic 
Winter Break! 

 

https://foothill.edu/curriculum/

